ORDER: OPEN PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PURPOSE OF DETERMINING
WHETHER OR NOT TO APPROVE A CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT TO DEVELOP A
SINGLE-FAMILY RESIDENTIAL SUBDIVISION IN AN A-2 DISTRICT ON
LAFAYETTE COUNTY PARCEL 089-30-013.02 (THE INTERSECTION OF
CR 103 & 129)

Motion was made by Larry Gillespie, duly seconded by David Rikard, to
open public hearing for the purpose of determining whether or not to approve a
conditional use permit to develop a single-family residential subdivision in an A-2
District on Lafayette County parcel 089-30-013.02 (the intersection of CR 103 and 129).
Don & Cathy Helms, adjoining property owners and Joey Moore, engineer, spoke on
behalf of the developer.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, voted yes
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Roberts, declared the motion carried, this the 19 day of
January, 2021.

M,'il(e Roberts, President
Board of Supervisors




